Summary of Minutes SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1
Meeting of the Executive Committee
June 13th, 2003, Hamilton Ontario

Present:  David Dozois, Chair-Elect; Susan Graham, Member-at large; David Hodgins, Chair; Catherine Lee, Secretary-Treasurer; Kerry Mothersill, Past-Chair

1. 
Concern was expressed at the inclusion of a mind-reader at the McGraw Hill display at the CPA Convention in Hamilton. It was decided that a letter would be sent to the publisher in order to convey our reservations about the message this may be sending to others about the nature of Psychology.

2. 
Convention Planning for 2004
$ 

The possibility of including a Master Clinician presentation at the CPA conference was discussed. This would involve the demonstration of a therapy session by an experienced clinician. A number of possible topics for pre convention workshops were considered including supervision, addictions, workplace issues and the treatment of anxiety. In light of the low proportion of graduate students seeking an academic position, we discussed the possibility of a conversation hour on the challenges and rewards of an academic career. Additional ideas for symposia were discussed.
